
 
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
NEW YORK, NY 10007  

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 2, 2016 
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON STATE ASSEMBLY’S PASSAGE 

OF PAID FAMILY LEAVE 
 
“The Assembly’s passage of paid family leave sends a clear message that it’s time for New York 
– and the United States – to catch up with the rest of the world. New York City is proud to lead 
by example by providing six weeks of paid parental leave at 100 percent pay, or up to 12 weeks 
when combined with existing leave, so that our employees aren’t forced to choose between their 
new child and their paycheck. We’ll continue to fight alongside our State partners so that no 
New Yorker has to face this impossible choice. Thank you to Speaker Carl Heastie and 
Assembly Member Catherine Nolan for their strong leadership.” 
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